
----------Original Message---------- 
 
From: Mike Gallagher  
Date: Feb 21, 2012 9:48:12 PM 
Subject: AMP Announcements 
To: Mike Gallagher <mgallagher@apwu.org> 
 

I have been told that tomorrow, February 22, 2012, the USPS is scheduled to 
make announcements concerning their final determinations as to the 
proposed AMP closures/consolidations. It is our understanding that the Areas 
and Districts will be informed at 1:00pm for their respective offices. Following 
that, it is anticipated that the USPS will begin having Standup Talks with 
employees in those offices which have been previously under consideration 
beginning on Tour 3 and continuing around the clock until all employees have 
been notified.  

It is my recommendation that Locals be available to observe these Standups 
so that you are given the same information as your members. Please feel free 
to contact me with any information you receive, but remember that we do not 
have any specific information at this time either. We just have the information 
expressed above. 
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